Product pitch to Sandra Y. Lee—Articles Editor at Parents magazine


Dear Sandra;

According to the American Academy of Periodontology, “February is National Children's Dental Health Month, but in children good oral care is critical every day. The first comprehensive study on the nation's oral health released by the Office of the U.S. Surgeon General calls dental and oral diseases a "silent epidemic," even in children. The report states that more than 51 million school hours are lost each year to dental-related illness. In fact, another study pointed to dental care as the most prevalent unmet health need among American children.”  This underlining importance of proper oral health in children is why I suggest to you to consider running a story in your February issue of Parents, in your “Big Kids: Health” section, on Hasbro’s latest product designed to get young children excited about tooth brushing in order to form good oral health habits at an early age.
Hasbro’s new Jonas Brothers “Hold On” edition of the Tooth Tunes toothbrush plays hip music by today’s top artists for the suggested brushing time of two minutes. It is designed with Denta Mandibular Sound Transmission technology, which allows for children to feel the music in their heads while they brush their teeth for the suggested two-minute period. This makes it more effective than other similar, less expensive musical toothbrushes. Additionally Hasbro’s toothbrush is markedly less expensive than other children’s rechargeable yet non-entertaining toothbrushes such as the Philips Sonicare for Kids rechargeable toothbrush.
I feel that parents of tweens would find this product quite useful as it not only caters the child’s zest for music and desire to be connected to their favorite stars, but also promotes healthy habits. The music keeps the child entertained when brushing, while reinforcing the necessity of brushing for the correct length of time to achieve optimal oral health benefits in hygiene and disease prevention. One parent reviewer even wrote, “My 12 year old daughter brushes her teeth a lot longer and a lot more frequently with this toothbrush -- she even walks around the house with it... Buy it. Your child's dentist with [sic] thank you.” 
I look forward to hearing your thoughts on this proposed children’s oral health story. I will call you in three days, on the morning of Friday, November 19th to discuss your interest in writing a piece on this product.

Best,
Monika Salita
